
Laurie Seymour <lseymour@mmk.wednet.edu>

Fwd: Basketball
1 message

Thomas Kerr <tkerr@mmk.wednet.edu> Tue, Sep 9, 2025 at 6:02 PM
To: Matthew Mallery <mmallery@mmk.wednet.edu>, Laurie Seymour <lseymour@mmk.wednet.edu>

Resignation from MS Boys Basketball Head Coach and HS Girls Basketball Ast. Coach.

We will post at the end of this month. 

Tom Kerr
Athletic Director
MS/HS PE and Health
Head Football Coach
Head Golf Coach
Mary M. Knight School District
360-426-6767 Ext. 106

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Jacob Valley <jacobvalley77@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Sep 9, 2025, 5:30 PM
Subject: Basketball
To: Thomas Kerr <tkerr@mmk.wednet.edu>

Unfortunately I need to resign from all coaching duties through Mary M. Knight HS. I recently got new employment that
will not allow me to coach alongside. Thank you for the opportunity and hopefully I can come back down the road. 
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